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0 Ad hoc teleconference started on Wednesday, June 5, 2002 at 3:30 PM EDT

1 Email roll call 

Mika Kasslin, Nokia (Chair)

Amjad Soomro, Philips, (Secretary)

Peter Ecclesine, Cisco

Mikael Hjelm, Ericsson

Charles Wright, Enterasys

James Tomcik, Qualcomm

Simon Black, QoSine

2 Agenda previously posted on email reflector approved without objections
 
3 How to proceed and agenda for the ad-hoc calls
Mika proposed rescheduling next teleconferencing call. The original date was June 19, 2002 and the new date is June 18, 2002. The new date was agreed.

Mika asked participants to come up with concrete text proposals and submissions for all the remaining comments.

Andrew Myles reported that he has gone through 80% of the comments and have potential resolutions for them. He has text with the suggested resolutions. If there is any contentious items it will be discussed in email reflector.

Simon volunteered to look at chapter 10 and PICS. Most of the comments seem to be subset of Simon’s comments.

Discussion on IBSS DFS facility followed. Andrew Myles view is that IBSS DFS facility is fundamentally broken. Andrew presented example of two STAs that could not hear each other and thus DFS ownership would flip-flop. It was pointed that there would be a STA in between and when it gets chance of transmitting beacon, the DFS ownership would be resolved. Simon said that the ownership would statistically converge. Mika Kasslin suggested forming an ad-hoc group to address this. Simon Black to summarize DFS comments and present his views. Andrew, Amjad and Simon to discuss IBSS DFS on the reflector.

Mika Kasslin to send on the reflector a new submission with the proposed new text of the draft by next week Thursday. Andrew would supply Mika with the draft. It won’t cover chapter 10 and IBSS DFS case. Editor’s suggested resolutions are included in the draft. 

4 Discussions on Some Broad Topics

Should Quiet Element be respected by other BSS’s or IBSS’s?

Question was asked if this question addresses some comment or Andrew’s idea? Since the comment does not address a NO vote therefore it was agreed that draft be left as it is.

Mandating all STAs to detect primary users?

Discussion followed on this questions and it was mentioned that: 
1) Radar representatives and regulators have been requesting each RLAN device to have primary user detection capability; and
2) Harmonized Standard from BRAN says that each device has to detect primary user.

Therefore, it was agreed to move in July meeting to adapt this requirement.

5 Any other business
Peter mentioned that there are two relevant documents in ITU which address DFS issue.  In JRG 8A-9B ITU-R- 8B-221A1 requires 40% quiet times and one minute channel scan requirement. There needs to be input from RLAN community so that these requirements do not get in. The expected timetable is that converged scenario will be done by the end of June and all studies completed by August.

Mika Kasslin said that the Harmonized Standard will be aligned with the final position of the ITU-R documents.

In Vancouver, first meeting is joint meeting with 802.18 and a report will be presented what happened in BRAN 29. BRAN is preparing a study to address sharing spectrum.

Next meeting on Tuesday June 18, 2002.

6 Meeting adjourned
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